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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY

POST OF F1C6 BOX 2'451 . HEAUMONT. TLxAS 7 7704

AREA CODE 713 836-6631

March 1, 1983
RBG- 14,482
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Adminis r [o j fbkfk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission! v

~
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Region IV, Office of Inspection and' EnforceTekit|
'

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 M8 d'
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,;;

Arlington, Texas 76011 u L._ __ ,;

Dear Mr. Collins: .- ~ _ J

River Bend Station Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-458/I&E Bulletin 80-16

50-459/I&E Bulletin 80-16

On October 2,1981, Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU)
submitted a response to your office concerning I&E Bulletin
80-16, " Potential Misapplication of Rosemont, Incorporated
Models 1151 and 1152 Pressure Transmitters With Either 'A'
or 'D' Output Codes". Our response provided a summary of
actions performed and actions to be taken. GSU was awaiting
delivery of the last instrument so that General Electric
could evaluate the instruments and perform any necessary
corrective actions.

GSU is awaiting completion of GE's evaluation. It is
currently estimated that a final report can be provided by
May 3, 1983.

Sincerely, j
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d[ J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement f)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 [
R. L. Brown (SRI) 7
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